UCUAADA MEETING NOTES – MAY 12TH  2008
Professor John Bickle, Department Chair of the Department of Philosophy of A&S, addressed the group about the new Bachelor of Science in Neuroscience Degree to be offered 08A.  

The Degree includes the “Scientific Core” – Freshman Year - Bio; Chem, Psych; Sophomore Year – Organic Chem, Cell Bio; and the Neuroscience sequence.  At the end of the sophomore year, students choose a track – Neurobiology – Neuropsychology – or Brain, Mind, and Behavioral Studies.
The Degree, which has been approved by the Ohio Board of Regents, focuses on behavior and its causes.  Students choosing to go into this new program will have the opportunity to do research at state of the art labs at the Medical Center, the College of Pharmacy, the Genome Research Institute, and Children’s Hospital.  The program will be administered through the Department of Biology – but courses will be found under 15NS (neuroscience).  

The field of Neuroscience provides career opportunities in industry, business, law, education, and journalism.  Students finishing the BS NS Degree will also be well prepared for graduate studies.
Dr Ilia Valinsky will be the Assistant Program Director starting in September.  Until then, interested students should be directed to Dr. Bickle.  

Senior Associate Vice President Caroline Miller addressed the meeting with an update of the Seminar Conversion Task Force.  The Task Force, which included over 120 people, has been at work since November developing the comprehensive conversion plan which will be presented to the Board of Trustees in June.

The plan is aligned with UC|21 and makes a pledge to students that they will experience:

“No Loss of Progress; No Delay to Completion; No Increased Cost”

The Semester Conversion positions UC as an integral part of the University System of the State of Ohio by aligning our calendar with those of most to the other institutions in the state.

For the entire plan go to http://www.uc.edu/conversion/ 

Announcements – Lisa Violand, Board Member announced the First Annual UCUAADA Picnic to be held June 17 from 2-4 at Burnett Woods – We hope to see ALL UCUAADA members there!!  Look for more details in the coming weeks. 

Convener Sherry Spokas announced that for information regarding the Adviser of the Year Award – contact kimberly.mcginnis-hemphill@uc.edu.

UCUAADA Web Master, Denise Gabrelski announced that there are 2 Board Positions open for next year – Convener and Secretary – Get Involved!!! - Nominate yourself or a friend!
